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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -        Jan. 26, 2016  

Solid Waste Management 

Contact: Karen Hall 

Telephone:  910-321-6929 

E-mail: khall@co.cumberland.nc.us  

 

 

Landfill Waives Storm Debris Fees Until Jan. 29 at Wilkes Road Site 
  

FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County Solid Waste Management is waiving fees at the Wilkes Road 

Treatment and Processing facility for storm-related debris from this past week’s inclement weather. The waiver 

is good for all customers with storm debris through close of business, Saturday, Jan. 29. 

 

The treatment and processing facility is at 771 Wilkes Road. Hours are Monday through Saturday from 8 a.m. 

to 4 p.m. The facility will accept vegetative debris like tree limbs, stumps and leafy matter.  

 

Citizens are reminded to let the scale house personnel know if the items they are bringing in are the result of 

storm damage. 

 

For more information regarding landfill operations, call Karen Hall at 321-6929 or 308-6380 or visit 

co.cumberland.nc.us/solid_waste.aspx. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.co.cumberland.nc.us/solid_waste.aspx

